
 

 

2018 National Night Out Recap Newsletter 

Thank you to all of our communities that participated in 

2018 National Night Out!  

Read this and other issues online at: http://eexchange.cambridgeres.com 

 

 

Thank You  for Participating:  

Alexan Park/Emerald Pointe 

Aspens at South Lake 

Brent Arms/Cole Manor 

Briarwood Manor 

2400 Brookwood 

Cedar Crest Townhomes 

Fawnbrook 

Firwood Village 

Frishman Hollow/Henness Flats 

Gardenbrook/West Slope Terrace 

Gladstone Forest 

Glenwood Manor/Millwood Manor 

The Grove at Sunset 

Hood Village 

 Hunt Club 

Kennedy Meadows 

Lincoln Senior 

Menlo Manor/French Villa 

Ontario 1 & 2/ Nyssa Manor 

Orchard Village 

Pinewood 

Pioneer Vista  

Seasons at Anderson 

Stone Creek  

The Villages  

Village at Southern Crossing 

Vista Highlands 

Wellington Estates 

Westtown on 8th 

Willow Creek 

                   Upcoming Fall Events:  
                               Birnam West 

                              Elizabeth Anne 

                                    The Firs 

Fountain Park  

The Habitat 

Kearney House 

Meridian Park  

Oswego Gardens  

Tuscaro  

Washington Court 

Alexan Park/Emerald Pointe 
 

We had a great turnout!  We chose to have the gathering this year at Emerald Pointe at the 

playground.  Residents enjoyed the pizza, bread sticks, soda and cake.  They also enjoyed 

the splash pool, bubbles, coloring, a game of “Pin the Tail on the Donkey”, as well as the 

mini raffle prizes! 

 



 

 

Briarwood Manor 
 
National Night Out 2018 was attended by at least half of the residents at Briarwood Manor.  Roll ups of ham and turkey were 

provided along with fresh mixed fruit, cheese and crackers, soft drinks with brownies and cookies were served.  Pamphlets 

regarding telephone scams, identity theft and ways to treat heat stroke/exhaustion were available to all residents. We had a general 

discussion regarding those topics.   

 

2400 Brookwood 
 

Our National Night Out Event took place on August 7th and included a barbeque, a water balloon toss, a piñata, and a small raffle 

which was held in our open grassy area under the shade trees. We had a turnout of 30 people who came out and enjoyed food, music, 

and games.   Chairs were set up so that people could sit and eat, as we listened to music and enjoyed each other’s company.  The 

Hillsboro Police Department  came out and gave tours of the police vehicle, did a small raffle of their own and passed out goodie 

bags. The water balloon toss as well as the piñata was a really big hit with the residents, they also mentioned how much they appreci-

ated the fact that we were having a community event at the property and how much they enjoyed it   

 

Brent Arms / Cole Manor  

  
We held our National Night Out  meet and greet on August 7th. Payette Police Department is short staffed, so the officer that was 

scheduled to attend was very busy and couldn't make it. The office camera decided not to save the pictures we took, but it went very 

well! 

 

Cedar Crest Townhomes 
 
We decided to have a breakfast for our event on August 7th. We sent out flyers, and put out a good spread of donuts, coffee, tea, hot 

chocolate, hot apple cider, and juice.  Unfortunately, we did not get any photos for the event, but we will next time! 

 

 

 

 

Aspens at South Lake  
 

National Night Out  was a success at the Aspens of South Lake Tahoe.  We had over 120 tenants come out to celebrate the event!

Domino’s Pizza (Chicken, Vegetarian, Meat Lovers and Pepperoni) was the choice of the night.  There was also a variety of chips, 

sodas, ice cream, and fruit bars.  The night was great as it gave neighbors a chance to meet one another. The little ones were full of 

smiles throughout the event, especially when a variety of popular candies were put out on the table for everyone to enjoy!   It was 

also a great chance to promote the Tenant Reward Program!  The Aspens at South Lake fully enjoyed National Night Out 2018. 



 

 

Fawnbrook  

 
Fawnbrook hosted our National Night Out barbeque. We had about 60 residents join us for a hamburger and hotdog lunch, a prize 

give away, sprinkler fun, and a meet and greet with Twin Falls  paramedics. We got to explore inside of the ambulance and some 

even had the opportunity to be hooked up to a heart rate monitor. A few folks won a s’mores cooler bag, a movie night basket, 

children’s backpacks, two scooters, a first aid kit, and Cold Stone Creamery gift cards.  



 

 

Firwood Village 

 
This year’s National Night Out event was a success! Firwood Village had a blast! With about 40 residents in attendance on a very 

hot smoke filled 98 degree day. We  had a Luau with Kahlua Pork, Hawaiian Macaroni Salad, fresh fruit kabobs and Hawaiian 

Spritzer. The kids had a super fun water balloon fight and got to sit in a police car together. The residents all received raffle 

tickets for attending and kids and adults loved all their fun prizes. The Eugene Police Department and the Eugene Crime 

Prevention Awareness team where on site to answer any resident questions. It was a great community building opportunity and 

all the residents had smiling faces  We would like to thank our tireless vendors for donating wonderful prices to our raffle; PG 

Long, Royal Refuse and Sherwin Williams! 



 

 

Frishman Hollow / Henness Flats 
 

This year’s National Night Out community event at Frishman Hollow was fun! We had a surprise guest join us, Carolyn Wallace 

Dee, the Mayor of Truckee! The Truckee Police Department hosted a safety class for the residents and were kind enough to hand 

out some goodies and have the tenants tour their police vehicle. We had sandwiches, chips, and cookies and beverages for 

everyone. To end this exciting event, we raffled off prizes for the residents.  

 



 

 

Gardenbrook / West Slope Terrace 

 

For National Night out this year, we combined our celebration with our closest sister property, West Slope Terrace. Our theme was 

“Let’s Make a Deal.” We played a few rounds of the game, and had lots of prizes to give away. We also played “Get To Know Your 

Neighbor” bingo! Our tenacious younger residents excelled at this, and both prizes went to younger members of our community. Our 

local fire department team visited as well towards the end of the night. Everyone came out to meet the first responders and got to 

know more about our fire station right up the street. Residents and staff alike had fun making costumes for “Let’s Make A Deal.” In 

addition, everyone enjoyed a customized dinner with a waffle bar! 



 

 

Gladstone Forest  

 

The Night Out Event was very pleasant this year. We held it indoors this year to beat the heat. We had numerous resi-

dents from the communities stop by, grab a dog from the gourmet hot dog bar and visit with  members of both the police 

and fire department, as well as Sarah and myself. Its always nice to see residents getting to know each other and our com-

munity support. 

 

 



 

 

The Grove at Sunset  

We had a pizza party event for National Night Out. Andi Gone Creative provided face paint, temporary tattoos and balloon animals. 

The Brentwood Police Department and support staff also showed up with stickers, coloring books, and bracelets. It was a good row-

dy time of fellowship and community building! 

 



 

 

  

Hood Village  

 
We opted to do an end of summer pool party here at Hood Village.  We set up a table that included magnets from the 

Gresham Fire and Emergency Services, crayons, stickers, and books from the Gresham Fire and Police Department.  

We also received crime prevention  and safety brochures from the City of Gresham. We ordered pizza and drinks and 

then started the pool activities. We held contests for “Best Belly Flop” and a swimmers race. Everyone who attended 

went home with a gift and said  that they had a great time.  
 

 



 

 

 Hunt Club 
 

We had a photographer that came and took photos, and a visit with  

the Police Chief of Perris, we were big time! The kids had a great 

time on the water slide.   

 

 



 

 

Kennedy Meadows 
 
National Night Out was fun. We had pizza, cupcakes, popsicles, coloring,  

and bubbles. We had a visit from the Jackson Fire Department  and 

Highway Patrol. We talked and laughed, and children got to play with the 

fire hose and explore the fire truck. The fire department gave quizzes 

about safety. 

 



 

 

Lincoln Senior 
 

We had a great “National Night Out Spaghetti Social”. We had several of our seniors come and participate. We had discussions and 

provided handouts relating to “Top 10 Must Haves for Senior Safety”,  a medication list to keep on the refrigerator in the event of an 

emergency, and crime prevention tips for seniors. They enjoyed listening to music, eating and socializing.   

 

 



 

 

Glenwood / Millwood Manor 
 
Our National Night Out was held on August 8, 2018.  An Albany police officer attended and discussed safety and scams, with 

examples of scams to watch out for in Corvallis. Pamphlets regarding telephone scams, identity theft and ways to treat heat stroke/

exhaustion were available to all residents. We had a general discussion with helpful input from the police officer.  Roll ups of ham 

and turkey were provided along with fresh mixed fruit, cheese and crackers, soft drinks, and plenty of ice cream was enjoyed by all! 

 

Menlo Manor / French Villa 
 
Menlo Manor and French Villa had an ice cream social and talked with residents and handed out flyers.  

 

 

Ontario One & Two / Nyssa Manor 
 
Ontario One & Two and Nyssa Manor held ice cream socials for our 

National Night Out. Ontario had a police officer come and talk with us 

about the things we could do when we think there is criminal activity 

happening on the property.  Nyssa's event turned into a meet and greet, 

as the officers on duty that day were dispatched out on an emergency 

call and could not make it.  

 

 

 

 

 

Pinewood  
 
I wanted to pass along the details from our fun National Night Out event. We had about 20 people that came out. We served pizza 

and had a raffle for some gift baskets. We were not able to get law enforcement or  the Fire Department to come to our event as our 

community puts on a large event where that includes those departments. I did provide literature on different crime prevention and 

awareness for residents . We did a canned food drive for the Newport Food Pantry and brought in 34 pounds of food! The feedback 

from the residents that came out was positive and they had a great time. I was able to get a few pictures.   



 

 

Orchard Village  
 

National Night Out was a huge success this year. Residents came out and had dinner with the Winters Police and Fire Department. 

The meal consisted of hotdogs, chili dogs, nachos, and hamburgers. For dessert, we enjoyed popsicles or ice cream sundaes. The 

kids enjoyed making their own favorite sundaes. Some of the residents showed their flexibility in a game of Twister, while others 

enjoyed other games including Jenga, Bingo, and Connect 4. The police handed out coloring pages for those who were interested 

in tapping into their artistic side. The Yolo County Sheriff, alongside with the Winters Police Department, gave demonstrations of 

sirens and lights. Everyone was given the opportunity to check out the car and actually go through the back to see what it is like. 

The Deputy gave a demonstration of road spikes, residents had lots of questions about popped tires! One kid asked, “What if you 

get my mommy’s car by accident?” It was so adorable and sweet! The fire department gave a tour of the truck as well as a demon-

stration of putting on equipment and gear. Residents were able to spray from the hose with the assistance of the fireman. It was an 

awesome night. 



 

 

Pioneer Vista  
 
Pioneer Vista National Night Out Meet & Greet Social was held on August 7th, 2018.  We had a wonderful time which included hot 

dogs and cheeseburgers on the grill, beverages, potato salad, chips, ice cream, and popsicles. Sno-cones and party gifts were hosted 

and provided by Xfinity Comcast. Clark County Sheriff’s Office Deputy Scot Gilberti was invited to share community safety,  

involvement  and awareness, and the Clark County Fire District #6 Fire Station 151 was on hand  for fire safety training.   It was a 

blast, and the residents sure enjoyed the food.  Our event was held in our lovely and large swimming pool deck area.   

 
 

 

 



 

 

 

Seasons at Anderson  
 

Our National Night Out was an ice cream social and played some board games. It was a great night of socializing and fun! I wasn’t 

able to get many pictures as it was a busy night but here are a few. 

 

 



 

 

Stone Creek  

 
We had our National Night out on August 7th from 4:30PM to 7:30PM. We served Chinese food from Panda Express, chips, 

cookies,  drinks and National Night Out gift favors for residents who participated in the event. We provided flyers that informed 

residents about crime prevention. It was a great turn out. We got a chance to chat and get to know our residents. It allows our 

residents to  get to know the staff on-site, as well. There are many residents who have been living in Stone Creek for more than 5 

years and some of them have been here for almost 10 years. We had a wonderful event!  
 

 
 



 

 

Vista Highlands 

 
We had a meet and greet community gathering on Tuesday. We had barbequed hotdogs with all the fixings, chips and soda or 

water. It was a good time for all with water balloons and plus of course the pool. The kids and parents got into a grand water 

balloon fight. Yes, it was a mess but well worth it and all employees were happy to clean up to help make a great event. The 

residents were excited and we had a good showing. We had a drawing for Starbucks Coffee that our resident Norm and Sheryl 

won, and another drawing for pool toys that our residents Mandi and Charles won. Congratulations to them all! Thank you to all 

for doing such a great thing for the residents, we hope to do a couple of these events per year.  

 
 

 
 



 

 

The Villages  

 
For National Night Out, we had pizza and drinks, and played bingo. Cornerstone brought in some backpacks, and we had 

gift cards for Fred Meyer, Dutch Brothers, and back to school haircuts for kids! PG Long donated two gift cards for the 

event, one for $25.00 dollars for Applebee’s and one for $25.00 dollars for Chipolte. Royal Refuse also donated two gift 

cards that we used in a separate raffle, $50.00 dollars each at Albertsons!  

 

Village at Southern Crossing  
 

We had a barbeque for the residents on August 28th, in the front office. There were three new babies, some new residents, 

and lots of fun eating barbeque! 

 

Westtown on 8th 
 

For National Night Out, we had a resident root beer social with light appetizers,  and  raffled off gift cards and prices. We 

had about 20 residents in attendance for the event,  and we had a lot of fun.  Everyone loved the root beer floats and the 

prizes, of course! 



 

 

Wellington Estates 

Wellington Estates had a pizza party for National Night Out hosted by Leeland and Rusty. We had streamers in the trees 

with a pizza and soda party complete with DJ NYRD CORE! This year, we were visited not only by a TV Fire and Rescue 

truck, but also two Tigard patrol cars and a public relations team! 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Willow Creek  
Since it was going to be a hot evening, Willow Creek hosted an ice cream sundae bar. Residents got to pile on their favorite toppings 

from M&M’s to Gummy Bears. We also had a bunch of game such as “No Hop Hopscotch”, four square, a water balloon toss and a 

cake walk. The Hillsboro Police Party Patrol joined us again this year; they are familiar partner for this event! They have been at each 

event since Cambridge began managing Willow Creek in 2015. Canine Officer Jett was here again for his third visit. Some of the 

officers and cadets had fun playing four square, our younger residents had fun with that! Later in the evening, we had a visit from the 

Hillsboro Fire Department. They answered questions and let the residents explore the truck. We had about 35 residents attend and, 

along with talking to Police Officers and Firefighters, they enjoyed eating ice cream, getting cupcakes in the cake walk and winning 

prizes. Thanks again to Carla and Jerry for all their help! 

 



 

 

Honorable Mention to these properties who are holding community events in 

the near future. 

 
 Birnam West 

 Elizabeth Anne 

 The Firs 

 Fountain Park  

 The Habitat 

 Kearney House 

 Meridian Park  

 Oswego Gardens  

 Tuscaro  

 Washington Court 

 

      Thank you to all participants in National Night Out 2018!  


